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Dear Senators, 

 

I believe that mail in voting should continue. It allows all Oregonians-including those 

who might find going to polling places difficult like working families, parents with 

young children, rural residents, and residents who have difficulty with transportation- 

to vote when they have time, from their own homes. Oregon has a proven record of 

tracking its legal voting citizens that’s worked for years. We don’t need this change. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Lippert 

1822 Cambridge Oaks  

Eugene, Oregon. 97401 

 

 


